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Last and FINAL Insurance Meeting
before open enrollment

5:00 pm @ Franklin High School

Calling all Building Reps! You are 
our eyes and ears of the LPA and 
are expected to communicate 
building concerns and staff changes 
to your cluster rep.  At this meeting 
you will be given information to help 
you perform these duties--and a 
light dinner will be provided! 

Building Rep Meeting
Tuesday, October 29th 
5:15pm MEA Office
40500 Ann Arbor Rd.
Plymouth, MI 48170

Advocacy Meeting
Monday, October 28th
4:30 pm  MEA office

Cluster Rep Opening

Ann Kosinski has taken on a new 
position with the district, with this 
news we are searching for a 
candidate to fill this spot! The duties 
on the second page sum up the 
responsibilities and we are very 
willing to show you the ropes!  Plus 
an added bonus being on the 
Executive board is you do get your 
dues reimbursed at the end of the 
year...just an incentive to join our 
team :)

#1 YOUR NAME HERE!!

Buchanan, Career Center, Churchill, 
Coolidge, Holmes, Hoover, LTP, Niji Iro, 
Randolph, Riley, Roosevelt, Rosedale, 
Stevenson, Skill Center, Webster

#2 Chele Dolan

mdolan7@earthlink.net

Cleveland, Cooper, Emerson, Franklin, 
Frost, Grant, Hayes, Jackson, Johnson, 
Kennedy, Randolph, Transportation



Be sure to check out our UPDATED 
website!!  www.iammea.org/lpa

We thought it would be nice to 
highlight what your Executive 
Board members contribute to 
the LPA.  Each month we will 
feature a different duty.  They 
can also be found in our 
by-laws.   

Curious what a Cluster Rep 
does?

The duties of the Cluster Representative 
collect monthly data and report the data 
monthly at the Executive Board meeting. 
This is a great reason your cluster rep is 
your first stop for communication!

They will also communicate monthly with 
the building representatives to answer 
questions from the building, assist in 
representation concerns, and help to 
solve local building problems. 

If needed the LPA President can request 
the cluster rep to participate in reviewing 
grievances filed by LPA members and 
that have been denied at the District 
level, to determine whether or not the 
grievance has merit to proceed to 
arbitration.

Duty
Your Executive Board

President

Sue Gonyou

gonyousue@gmail.com

Vice President

Cyndi Kaptanowsky

ckaptanowski@gmail.com

Secretary

Lisa Durand

thedurands@sbcglobal.net

Treasurer

Beth McCann

bmccanncc@gmail.com

Public Relations

Christy Trepkowski

christytrepkowski@gmail.com

Looking for fun?
Be apart of our 

              FUN                          !
We are looking for people to help out 
with social events-if  you would like to  
be apart of this please contact Sue 
Gonyou.  

http://www.iammea.org/lpa

